
 
COVID 19 – Keeping you safe  

 
We want you to enjoy your football safely at with us at Hanwell Town. In line with Covid 19 FA 
guidelines please see attached our COVID risk assessment. This is updated regularly taking into 
account changing conditions and implementation of best practice.  
 
To assist us in keeping you and your Club members, players officials and fans healthy please note 
the following. 

• If on the day of the game anybody display any COVID 19 symptoms, please to do attend 
the club the Government and football association COVID 19 guidelines. 
 

• Please ensure everybody signs in using the QR code for track and trace purposes this 
includes all players and committee members. A written record can be taken on match day 
but using the QR code and Evepass App is preferred where possible. 
 

• The away changing room is available for you to use, including the showers but we ask 
these are used no more than 3 players at a time. 
 

• Please limit the use the changing rooms to necessary people only ensuring there are no 
unnecessary subs and coaching staff apart from those involved present. We politely ask 
all other members to use the pitch area as much as possible. 

 
• Please note there are toilets situated on the far side of the ground that are available 

throughout the game. The clubhouse toilets are also available but we would ask you to 
maintain social distancing at all times. 
 

• Please ensure the dugout area is used by the minimum number of subs and coaching 
staff as to possible and to maintain social distancing in so far as you are able  

 
• Please be aware that the board room will be closed, and the normal half time and post-

match refreshments will not be provided. However, we will make arrangements for some 
refreshment if required and we would you specifically to advise in advance as to numbers 
so that this can be agreed 

 
• The clubhouse will be open for you to use pre and post-match, but you will need to follow 

our one-way system that is in place and adhere to social distancing instructions at all 
times. 

• Our COVID OFFICER is Michelle Maiden who should be your first contact as regards any 

guidance or information required after arrival on the day; her number is 07857 503832 In 

her absence contact Nigel Hunt on 07851 or the Club Secretary Clive Cooke on 0779131 

4689 and if there are any issues please let us know so we can work with you to deal with 

these 
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